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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 
Date:  4/1/2016 
 
Subject: Change to positive pressure vent – 3K / 3J / 3D32 series products 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is changing the PTFE vents used in many 
assemblies based on obsolesce from W. L. Gore, the supplier of the current vent.   
 
Description of Change 
The vent on affected products is changing from Gore part number VE50308 to Gore part number 
VE80308. 
 
Reason for Change 
Gore is consolidating product lines and moving users of part number VE50308 to part number VE80308.  
Grayhill has evaluated and tested representative products with the change and determined that it is 
acceptable. The adhesive on the vent remains unchanged and the higher flow rate of VE 80308 does not 
impact the performance or specifications of our products. Higher flow rate results in faster pressure 
equalization during temperature changes which is considered a benefit.   
 
Effective Date 
The new vent part number VE80308 will be used in all assemblies starting May 15, 2016.  
 
Part Numbers Affected 
 
3D32HK-100  
3D32HK-200  
3D32HKR-100 
3D32HKR-200 
3D32XK-100  
3D32XK-200  
3D32XKR-100 
3D32XKR-200 
3J0005-200 
3J0015-200 
3J0115-200 
3J1005-200  

3J1015-200 
3J1115-200 
3J2005-200 
3J2015-200 
3J2115-200 
3K006-2RC3AG 
3K006-2RN3AG 
3K008-2RC3AG 
3K008-2RN3AG 
3K008-4RC3AG 
3K008-4RN3AG 
3K012-4RC3AG 

3K012-4RN3AG 
3K015-3RC3AG 
3K015-3RN3AG 
3K020-4RC3AG 
3K020-4RN3AG 
3K106-2RC3AG 
3K106-2RN3AG 
3K108-2RC3AG 
3K108-2RN3AG 
3K108-4RC3AG 
3K108-4RN3AG 
3K112-4RC3AG 

3K112-4RN3AG 
3K115-3RC3AG 
3K115-3RN3AG 
3K120-4RC3AG 
3K120-4RN3AG 
3K206-2RC3AG 
3K206-2RN3AG 
3K208-2RC3AG 
3K208-2RN3AG 
3K208-4RC3AG 
3K208-4RN3AG 

 
Custom designed products will be covered by change notices written specifically to those users.  
 
Action Required 
The test report is available upon request. Because the new vent meets the same specifications as the 
previous vent, no action is required. If you have any questions, please contact you Grayhill sales 
associate. If you are not the proper person in your organization to evaluate this change, please forward 
this Product Advisory Notice to the correct person. 
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